SUB Boar

By Kt \ CORBETT

The SUB Board of Directors
passed a motion during its last
meeting, January 24th, declaring
honoraria for its own members.
The total annual cost of these
honoraria will amount to $1325. The
motion was brought forward by
Peter Galoska, and seconded by
Dave Chase.

According to the motion, the
Chairman, Peter Forbes, would
continue to receive $400 per year,
the treasurer would receive $200,
the Program Officer $125, and all
other members $100. This would be
paid half at the end of the first
term, and the other half at the end
of the year. It would be retroactive
from September.

Board member Dave Chase
justified the honoraria by contend-
ing that the funds would provide an
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incentive for other people to work
on committees. ‘‘No one these days
will work for mothing.”

He also cited the increased work
load borne by the members.
Previously, he explained, the
meetings were scheduled for two to
three hours once a month, but, as
of late, they are held for four to six
hours a week. Through the week,
he continued, one has other
commitments with the Board, such
as the organization of pubs, SUB
expansion, the User’s Committee
of the SUB, etcetera.

‘To receive an honorarium,
outlined Chase, a member of the
Board would have to sit on at least
Lwo committees. This way, he said,
“this would insure that the work
load is distributed evenly among
the members and not borne by one
or two individuals.”
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Chase explained that the money
to pay for the honoraria would
come from SUB funds, more
specifically from such SUB
operations as the renting of SUB
facilities,  additional revenue
created by profits from the Social
Club, etcetera.

UNB SRC President Roy Neale
maintained, however, that the
question was not yet settled.

He explained that the UNB and
STU SRCs have the power (o
overrule any decision of the SUB
Board of Directors, although this
power is used only “‘when deemed
proper.” Members of the SUB
Board of Directors, he continued,
are appointed by the SRCs or the
University administration as their
representatives. He considered the
Board as a liaison committee
heiween the SRCs of UNB and
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STU, its purpose. being to make
executive decisions on behalf of
any of the Unions or of the
University,

“The people who are appointed
must report to the elected
representatives and be responsible

" to them,” he said.

Neale felt that part of their case
for receiving honoraria was that
they had a great deal of work to do,
a lot of difficult, time<ccnsuming
projects. Since they are the
appointed representatives of the
two SRCs, the onus is, according to

FEBRUARY 1, 1§14

Neale, on the SRCs to justify this
expenditure.

‘o date we haven't seen any
evidence that they are engaged in
these difficult things and see no
justification for the expenditure.”

Last Monday night, January 28,
the SRC passed a motion
requesting its “representatives’’
on the SUB Board of Directors to
¢ome to the next council meeting,
bringing with them the financial
statements of the SUB and also
prepared reasons why they should
reéceive these honoraria.

Chemistry professor '

 A. P. Stuart dies

Dr. A.P. Stuart, University of

New Brunswick chemistry profess-

_or since 1946, died in a Montreal
hospital Jan. 27 following a long
illness.

Stuart was born in Newcastle 51
years ago and had lived in
Fredericton before entering hospi-
tal. A memorial service will be
held Feb. 1 beginning at 2 p.m. at
St. Andrew’s Presbyterian church.

Stuart, awarded the university
senate Excellence in Teaching

recognition last year, was:a

longtime faculty advisor for
athletics, a member of the
athletics board and past president
and past vice president of the
Atlantic Intercollegiate Athletic
Association. He dlso served on the
provincial education department’s
science subcommittee. ;

A. P. Stuart
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